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We’re off to a great start with our annual PTA Membership drive with over 200 
members!  Help us reach our goal of 500 members by September 26.  PLUS, the 
first five classes to reach 100% participation will receive a snow cone party!  
Thank you so much for your support! Purchase Memberships Here 
 

 
 
Everyone is invited to attend the Volunteer Orientation Breakfast on September 
11th at 8:30am in the school cafeteria.  Learn about volunteering at Griffin 
Elementary and all the ways you can be involved with our PTA this year. You can 
check out the PTA SignUp Genius here: GRIFFIN PTA SIGNUP GENIUS 
 
 

https://griffinelementary.givebacks.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A044CA4AF22A2FF2-58041098-griffin


 
 
Did you know that our PTA at Griffin is about more than just volunteering?  With 
the contributions we receive via memberships, donations, and fundraisers, we 
offer additional resources and activities for the students and faculty of Griffin 
Elementary.  The above graphic is a snapshot of several things we contribute to 
this amazing school community every year!   
 

 
 

Yearbooks are officially for sale!  Visit Tree Ring and input our school passcode: 
1015241728622170 to purchase yours.  Purchase by Oct. 31st for 10% off!! 

Join the Griffin PTA!

Through funding received from PTA memberships and various donations, our
PTA is able to offer additional resources and activities for the students and
faculty of Griffin Elementary each year. Every membership makes a
difference, so join today! 

See below some of the many things our PTA contributes to Griffin: 

Scholastic Book Fairs School Photos & Yearbook

Trunk or Treat

Fun Run

Reflex Math Program

Holiday Gift Shop

Family Bingo Night

Student Incentives
Year End Carnival

Uniform Store

Classroom Resources

...and so much more!

Equipment Upgrades

School & Safety
Improvements

Volunteers

http://www.treering.com/validate


 

 
 

Join the Griffin Elementary School - PTA Facebook group for another way to 
connect (be sure to answer the security questions so we can admit you to the 
group!). Griffin PTA Facebook  
 

 
 

September kicks off the beginning of regular PTA activities.  We have the return 
of Freeze Pop Fridays (formerly Icee Fridays – ya know, copyright stuff).  Students 
will be able to purchase a freeze pop for $1 at dismissal on the designated 
Fridays, weather permitting.  The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to town.  This year 
we’ll have a Family Shopping Night kick off, as well as our beloved Grandparents 
Day.  This year’s Grandparent event will be held as one special evening for 
students and their grandparents.  More details will be released as the events 
approach.  On September 29th we will have our first general PTA meeting of the 
year in which we’ll vote to approve our annual operating budget.  This meeting 

http://www.facebook.com/groups/GriffinElementarySchoolPTA


will follow the school’s monthly SAC meeting – come out for valuable 
information. J  

 
 

Looking to purchase a Griffin Spirit T-Shirt or Sweatshirt?  A PE uniform for your child 
to keep those uniforms looking pristine?  Wanting to contribute toward the 
annual software fees to assist PTA in paying for important classroom materials?  It 
can all be found at our PTA Store.  Clothing items will be delivered directly to your 
child’s classroom within one week of purchase.   

 

 
Save our emails in case you need to reach us, and please don’t hesitate to reach 
out to our PTA board if you have questions or need assistance.   
 

Happy end of August! 
 
 

 

https://griffinelementary.givebacks.com

